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SUBJECT: Initial articles in Māori & Pacific Island languages 
 
 
 
LC supports ACOC’s proposal to add initial articles in Māori & Pacific Island languages 
to the appendix on initial articles.  LC also notes that the Network Development and 
MARC Standards Office (NDMSO) has agreed to update the list of initial articles in its 
documentation to be consistent with the AACR2/RDA list; the Cataloging Policy and 
Support Office at LC will notify NDMSO of all approved additions. 


